
 

 
 
 
 
September/October 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
After seven canceled flights, I was finally able to return to Argentina on the 9th of September. This was exciting and a very big 
event for me to be back with my family and our ministry here in Argentina. Thank you for your prayers!  
 
Thank you for giving a gift in memory of my dad, Russell George. A total of $2,390 was given for Bibles. Praise the Lord! 
 

Praise the Lord! Today I was able to order more Gospel tracts! With this order, we have now 
printed a total of one million Gospel tracts this year! This is a great event and a great 
milestone. We have reached this goal at last. I thank you for your prayers, and I thank my 
God for answering those prayers!  I need to write and communicate more about this event 
and the goals for the future. One Million Gospel Tracts! Pray for this ministry of passing out 
Gospel tracts by the thousands. Thank you for giving to this need. Our goal for next year is 
to print and pass out 100,000 Gospel booklets, 100,000 John & Romans, 10,000 New 
Testaments, and 1,000 Bibles. Thank you for giving and praying for this need.  
 

We are averaging 12 first-time visitors per week at the church. Many are being saved as we go door to door, passing out 
Gospel tracts and witnessing. Many new families have come to the church. Praise the Lord! We will keep going forward! 
 
Pastor Larry Owens was married on the 20th of November in Monterrey, Mexico.  We are super excited and wish him the best. 
Pastor Owens is planning on being back in Argentina in the next few weeks. The church is planning a second wedding and a 
grand reunion when he gets back.    
 
May God give you a great and Merry Christmas with your family and a Happy New Year full of blessings! 
 
Here to serve,  

 
Brian R. George and Family 
 


